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School of Medicine

Memorandum

To: Faculty and Staff, Wayne State University School of Medicine

From: Linda D. Hazlett, Ph.D., Vice Dean for Research & Graduate Programs
On behalf of Mark Schweitzer, M.D., Senior VP for Health Affairs and Dean of the Medical School
Subject: Policy – Faculty Salary on Grant Applications-Addendum
Date:  February 8, 2021

The policy to have faculty salary offset by extramural grants  has been in effect since August 5, 1987. The rationale for this process is that requesting salary commensurate with effort is necessary to account for time spent in research and also addresses financial burdens facing academic institutions (memorandum February 13, 2017). 

Addendum: Therefore, per the Office of the Dean, on large extramural grants, 30% or more salary offset is required for PI’s and 10% for Co-I’s. The ultimate goal is to offset at least 50% salary on efforts spent in extramural, funded research programs-as is the norm in most medical schools. If there is need for an exception to the offset mandate, please write a justification and include it in the submission note of the Cayuse record, which will go to RAS in the office of the Vice Dean Research for approval.
Thus, we request all School of Medicine faculty and others as appropriate, to adhere to the Salary on Grants policy above for any extramural grant application.  If you have any  questions, do not hesitate to contact my office at (313) 577-9553 or email me at lhazlett@med.wayne.edu.

On behalf of Dean Schweitzer:
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Linda D. Hazlett

Vice Dean Research and Graduate Programs
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